
PTA 
Thanks to those who have already joined 

PTA. Membership is $7.00 and we are 

striving to have our class at 100%. Make 

sure you also visit the PTA page to order 

your spirit shirt.  

 

Important Dates 
Aug. 3rd: First Day of School 

Aug. 6-7th: Non-Live Virtual Days 

Sept. 7th: Labor Day – No School 

 

                                                                                               

 

 

 

                

                                                                                            
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

        

 

 

 

 

Important News 
 

Thank you to those who filled out the 

Student Information form and Parent 

Survey. If you have not completed the forms 

yet, please do so as soon as possible.   

 

This week we are working on learning our 

routines and rituals for the virtual classroom 

so we can get a great start to our new school 

year! We will also focus on getting to know 

each other and becoming familiar with 

Canvas.   

 
                 

 
 

 

Newsletter 
I will send out a newsletter every Monday 
as well as post it on the Homeroom Canvas 
course.  The newsletter will include 
standards we are working on, important 
dates, and important class information. 

 
 

 

Student Supplies 
Please make sure your child has the 

necessary supplies to make this a great 

year.  

- Crayons 

- Pencils 

- Erasers 

- Scissors 

- Glue Sticks 

- Primary Ruled Story Composition  

  Book 

- Composition Book 

- Access to a printer 

 

First Grade News 
August 3, 2020 

I have sent out a group parent e-mail.  If you did not receive the 

e-mail please let me know.  I am making a parent group contact 

and it could mean I have not typed your email correctly in the 

group.  Thanks!   


